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Gunnedah

Shire Council

Exhibition of:
Proposed licence of Council-managed Crown land
2 Acacia Street, Gunnedah

In accordance with Section 47 of the Local Government Act 1993, Gunnedah Shire Council
proposes to grant a licence in respect of Council-managed Crown land.

The land has previously been licenced to the Gunnedah RSL Sub Branch, however the current
agreement will shortly expire. Council now proposes to enter into a new five-year licence
agreement with them for their continued use of the area.

Property: Part Crown Reserve 78765 as highlighted in the location diagram below
Term: Five (5) years

Permitted Use: Activities deemed appropriate to support the organisation
Lessee: Gunnedah RSL Sub Branch




If you have feedback relating to the proposed licence, please make a submission via the
following methods:

e Email council@infogunnedah.com.au with the name of the proposed licence in the
subject line. Please include your name and contact details.

e Complete an online form via the Contact Us section of Council’s website.
e Post your submission to Gunnedah Shire Council, PO Box 63, Gunnedah, 2380 or hand
it over the counter at Council’s Administration Building at 63 Elgin Street, Gunnedah.

Please be aware that if you make a submission, other people may have access to your
comments. This may be as a result of a report to a Council meeting or as part of an application
under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009. Further details are available on
request from Council.

Submissions should be received no later than 4pm on Friday, 14 June 2024.

For further information, contact Council on (02) 6740 2100.

Eric Groth
GENERAL MANAGER



